

United States Department of the Interior



OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY WASHINGTON, D.C. 20240

MAR 3 1 1988

Mr. A. Colin Jackson

Dear Colin:

First, I want to thank you for taking the time to run me down the mountain. It was a great day for skiing but, more important to me, a day for sharing, learning, and developing a furtherance of our friendship.

I appreciate your letter and thoughts on Costa Rica. I'm not certain where the project's U.S. involvement is going or what I need to do to get it there, but your ideas will definitely be helpful as we consider the next step.

I hope you and Colleen will visit in May and I have asked Cathi, my Director of Griles' activities, to call you in the next week while I am away to try to get a time for your Washington visit.

We will expect you to stay with us in Reston and allow us to show you some Virginia hospitality. With best regards and thanks.

Sincerely,

Assistant Secretary - Land

and Minerals Management



Department of Energy Washington, D.C. 20585

OCT 0 6 1986

Dear Mr. Jackson:

Congratulations! Your project has been selected to receive a National Award in the National Awards Program for Energy Innovation.

Secretary of Energy John S. Herrington wishes to recognize your accomplishments and those of your peers in a ceremony at 2:30 p.m. on November 13, 1986, in the Departmental Auditorium on Constitution Avenue between 12th and 14th Streets, NW, here in Washington, DC. There will be a reception following the ceremony. A program has also been planned for the morning, before the awards ceremony, at which time you will have an opportunity to meet with senior officials of the Office of Conservation and Renewable Energy.

I hope that you or your representative will be able to attend to receive your award. Please complete the enclosed form and return it in the enclosed envelope before October 20, 1986. A separate form has been requested from each project sponsor. Any questions you may have on the award presentation should be addressed to Anita DeVine of my staff at (202) 252-1265.

Enclosed is some information which may be helpful in planning your trip to Washington. I look forward to meeting you at the awards ceremony.

Yours truly,

Donna R. Fitzpatrick

Assistant Secretary

Conservation and Renewable Energy

4 Enclosures

Mr. A. Colin Jackson

ORRIN G. HATCH

135 RUSSELL SENATE OFFICE BUILDING TELEPHONE: (202) 224-5251

United States Senate WASHINGTON, DC 20510

CHARMAN
LABOR AND HUMAN
RESOURCES
JUDICIARY
INTELLIGENCE
BUDGET
OFFICE OF TECHNOLOGY
ASSESSMENT

COMMITTEES:

November 18, 1986

RECEIVED

NOV 2 4 1986

SNOWBIRD LTD

Mr. A. Colin Jackson

Dear Mr. Jackson:

Congratulations for your recent award from the National Awards Program for Energy Innovation.

It is highly commendable that in this lull in public awareness of energy conservation, you have continued to work at finding new ways to use energy wisely. Current low oil prices will bring more bad than good if Americans forget the need to conserve and search for renewable energy sources. Your innovation in this area is pointed in exactly the right direction: toward the future. Our country must look to the future now if it is going to remain secure in the world energy picture.

Your award deserves the highest praise. Your national recognition is a source of pride for this fellow Utahn.

Again, congratulations.

Sincerely,

Orrin G. Hatch

United States Senator

OGH:dd



October 14, 1988

Mr. A. Colin Jackson

Chairman Charles R. Guinn (New York)

Vice Chairman Dr. Donald E. Milsten (Maryland)

Treasurer Charles J. Clinton (District of Columbia)

Secretary Cherry L. Duckett (Arkansas)

Parliamentarian Mitch Beaver (Illinois)

> Paul Burks (Georgia)

Mark Ginsberg (Arizona)

Charles R. Imbrecht (California)

> Bob Jackson (Missouri)

Van Jamison (Montana)

Sharon M. Pollard (Massachusetts)

> Carol Tombari (Texas)

Richard Watson (Washington)

Executive Director
Annette Osso

Counsel Jeffrey C. Genzer Duncan, Weinberg, Miller & Pembroke 1615 M. Street, N.W. Suite 800 Washington, D.C. 20036 (202) 467-6370 Dear Mr. Jackson:

Thank you for participating in the Third Annual National Association of State Energy Officials meeting.

The Snowbird's Cogeneration Facility presentation and tour was enjoyed by our meeting participants. What an appropriate beginning for our annual energy meeting!

Thanks again for your generous participation.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Lynn Trotter Conference Coordinator

NASEO

P.S. Colum

your talkwas terrifice to the Hour excellent! Nice

job + here's hoping we

work together

Chuck Chuton



To Whom It May Concern:

The purpose of this letter is to breifly outline the many contributions that Colin Jackson has made to the ski industry in general and the Utah ski industry in particular through the introduction of state-of-the-art energy systems and related construction activities while developing the Cliff Hotel at Snowbird, Utah.

I have known Colin since 1984 and have worked closely with him on many matters relevant to the future of Utah's ski industry such as water and power needs and related regulations, county master planning, the Ski Utah Interconnect concept, and interaction with various public agencies and groups concerned with canyon development.

First of all, Colin's engineering capability and utilization of state-of-theart energy technology for Snowbird in connection with the design and construction of the co-generation equipment at the Cliff Hotel has greatly impressed the ski industry on a national basis. His ability to deal with politicians, regulators, and private interests in resolving and adapting state law to more fairly treat energy users and providers has been nothing short of remarkable. Further, his capability to analyze and solve complex problems has been aptly demonstrated.

As a result of these activities, Colin's skills have been sought by many governmental groups involved in attempting to deal with the future of the Wasatch Front canyons. Also, his power to communicate and subtle dry wit have, in many instances, been instrumental in achieving success in creating significant and needed changes relative to the Utah ski industry.

Lastly, but not least, his capability to be dynamic and perceive the future needs of the canyons is unequaled in the Utah ski industry. Colin has too many attributes to list in this short letter. Hopefully, the above articulates some of the general parameters of his far-reaching abilities.

Sincerely

Richard Houlihan

President and General Partner

National Ski Areas Assocation

Board Member

Utah Ski Association

Past-President and Treasurer

Solitude Ski Resort Company Big Cottonwood Canyon Post Office Box 17557 Salt Lake City, Utah 84117-0555 (801) 534-1400



STATE OF UTAH **Lieutenant Governor**

W. Val Oveson

203 STATE CAPITOL BUILDING SALT LAKE CITY, UTAH 84114

June 2, 1987

A. Colin Jackson, President

Dear Colin:

I read a marvelous article in the Salt Lake Tribune recently in regard to this "Aussie" who trims Snowbird's energy costs. It is nice to see you receive some just recognition for your excellent work and nice to know outstanding people in the news.

I trust things are going well with you. I thoroughly enjoyed your presentation of the idea in regard to the tunnel from Draper to Park City and hope that project can get off the ground.

Thanks again for your friendship.

With ward regards,

W. WAL OVESON Lieutenant Governor

WVO:jd

Governor Norman Bangerter Honorary Co-Chairman

SALT LAKE WINTER GAMES ORGANIZING COMMITTEE

10 July 1985

Mayor Ted Wilson

Honorary Co-Chairman & Vice President

Tom Welch Fred S. Ball

James E. Ferguson . Vice President

Fred W. Finlinson Vice President Tom Shimizu Vice President

Dave Adams Secretary Robert H. Garff Colin Jackson

Vice Chair, Technical Snowbird Development

JIII 1 1 1355

SNOWLL LTD.

Dear Colin.

From our efforts to attract the 1992 Olympic Games many benefits came. Among those are not only the recognition of the quality of life that we enjoy. but also the need to perpetuate that quality for ourselves and The Olympic effort has focused in on the need for our children. development of a master plan that will allow quality development in our canyons and yet protect our watersheds and beautiful mountains. Because of our efforts, this master plan will come about. Personally, I gained much from the friendships that were made.

Colin. I have truly appreciated coming to know you better and your support and efforts on behalf of the Ölympic movement is a valuable contribution to Salt Lake's future. At this point, the Olympic effort is far from over and plans are being made to establish those critical relationships with the United States Olympic Committee so that should Salt Lake pursue the Olympic Games in future years, we will be successful.

As a remembrance. I am enclosing one of the silver pins which were given to the members of the USOC as part of our presentation.

I look forward to the opportunity to work with you on future projects, possibly even another attempt at gaining the Winter Games for Salt Lake City at some future date.

Very truly yours,

TOM WELCH, Chairman

Salt Lake Winter Games Organizing Committee

TW/lmh

"THIS IS THE PLACE" 19 EAST 200 SOUTH • SALT LAKE CITY, UTAH 84111 • (801) 364-3631



CONSUL-GENERAL

AUSTRALIAN CONSULATE GENERAL 611 NORTH LARCHMONT BOULEVARD LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90004-9998 TEL (213) 469-4300 FAX (213) 469-9176

9 February 1988

Mr A. Colin Jackson

Lean Colin

A brief note to thank you indeed for all your effort in making the Resolution and the Proclamation from the Governor possible. It was certainly a memorable occasion and doubtless I shall be able to send you a copy of the Prime Minister's response to the Governor's letter.

I enclose a tape which I said I'd send covering a few old Australian ballads. I'm sure you will enjoy it if you can find the thing on the tape!

Our best to Coleen.

Yours sincerely

(Basil J. Teasey)



CONSUL-GENERAL

AUSTRALIAN CONSULATE GENERAL
611 NORTH LARCHMONT BOULEVARD
LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA
90004-9998
TEL (213) 469-4300
FAX (213) 469-9176

13 March 1988

Mr A. Colin Jackson

Dea Colin,

Thank you for your letter of 7 April 1988. Your passport has been passed on to the appropriate area.

Glad you enjoyed Miller and that he can ski. He got the place wrong. We are off to Western Samoa, but still quite a contrast.

I have arranged to have your name added to Austrade's list of consultants able to assist Australians as you asked.

We look forward to seeing you in a week or so. Thank you for your offer of assistance but I think we are currently ok. By the way, we are staying at the Marriott, arriving afternoon of 25 April.

Yours sincerely

(Basil J. Teasey)

P.S. Attached is copy of P.M. seply to GOV. JUTAH.

81



CONSUL-GENERAL

AUSTRALIAN CONSULATE GENERAL
611 NORTH LARCHMONT BOULEVARD
LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA
90004-9998
TEL (213) 469-4300
FAX (213) 469-9176

16 March 1988

Mr A. Colin Jackson

Dear Colin

Thank you for your letter together with the superb photos of the signing ceremony.

It now seems inescapable that I shall leave the United States mid June. Accordingly, I am planning a farewell visit to Utah on about 25/26 April. I am in touch with Val Oveson and have asked him to keep the nights free for dinner. Things, at this stage look like hardening up for 26th with a talk on Arlin Sommers' show on the evening of 25th, but more on that closer to the date. Naturally we would want you and Coleen to attend, so please mark your calendar.

Yours aye

(Basil J. Teasey)

CH020429

PHIME MINISTER

CANBERRA

The Honourable Norman H. Bangerter Governor of Utah

-7 MAR 1988

Dear Governor Bangerter

Thank you for your letter of 2 February 1988 with which you forwarded a copy of the Australia Commendation Resolution passed in General Session of the Utah State Senate. I understand a similar resolution was passed in the House. I was also grateful for the copy of your proclamation declaring 26 January 1988 'Australia Day' in Utah.

The last century has seen a great expansion in the bonds between our two countries. The alliance relationship between us had its origins in the Second World War, and the heroism displayed by Americans and Australians together in meeting the grave threat in the Pacific continues to hold an honoured place in our history. Today, apart from our defence links, we share important trade and investment ties; and we co-operate closely in many other spheres of activity including culture, and science, education and sport.

I was interested to read in your letter that the Utah Lieutenant Governor, Val Oveson, has undertaken mission work in Australia as have many others from your state. I am sure that the closeness of our connection is reinforced by such visits and also by the many families of Australian heritage who reside in your state. During Australia's bicentenary year, the Mormon Tabernacle Choir will participate in the Expo 88 in Brisbane, and a great many Australians are looking forward to hearing and seeing them there.

I should appreciate it if you would convey the appreciation of the Australian Government to the Utah Senate and Congress.

Yours sincerely

BOB HAWKE